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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

The University of Maine System estimates the cost to study and analyze the potential impact on public health and the 
State's economy if the State were to permanently adopt Atlantic Standard Time to be between $15,000 and $75,000.  
Because this bill provides that the University of Maine System is not required to conduct the study unless sufficient 
funding is received through private donations, no General Fund appropriations are provided.
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Resolve, Directing the University of Maine System to Study the Potential Effects of the State's 
Adopting Atlantic Standard Time

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Sen. Bennett of Oxford

Committee: State and Local Government
Fiscal Note Required: Yes

Study contingent on funding - University of Maine System
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